
August 9, 2022

Brandi Carlile Launches Exclusive
Siriusxm Show ‘somewhere Over the
Radio’ on the Spectrum (Ch. 28)

The monthly show debuts August 10 on satellite and the SXM App

NEW YORK – August 9, 2022 – Today, SiriusXM and six-time GRAMMY® Award-winning
singer-songwriter, producer, and #1 NY Times Bestselling author Brandi Carlile announced
the launch of 'Brandi Carlile’s Somewhere Over the Radio,’ a monthly show available on
The Spectrum (ch. 28). The show premieres Wednesday, August 10 at 2 p.m. ET.

On the show, Carlile will curate the music, focusing on artists who are part of the LGBTQIA+
community and their allies. In the premiere episode, Carlile is joined by her wife Catherine
Carlile to share music from artists like Tracy Chapman, Elton John, Antony And The



Johnsons, Arlo Parks, Indigo Girls, Sister Rosetta Tharpe, Dolly Parton, and more. Carlile
will also share personal anecdotes between songs and engage in candid conversations with
her guests.

“This show is about the impact that LGBTQIA + artists have made on the world, the spiritual
realm, and certainly our family through the transcendence of music,” says Carlile. “Queer
artists and pioneers have given my wife and I everything that we have including each other.
Let's shine a little light on queer excellence today.”

Brandi Carlile’s Somewhere Over the Radio premieres August 10 with new episodes airing
the first Wednesday of every month at 2 p.m. ET on The Spectrum.

Check out a sneak peek of Somewhere Over the Radio here.

The Spectrum is available to subscribers nationwide in their car and on the SXM App. The
SXM App is available to subscribers on mobile devices and a wide variety of connected
platforms in the home including smart speakers, smart TVs and streaming media players.
Streaming access is included with all of SiriusXM’s audio trials and most popular plans.

###

About Brandi Carlile

Brandi Carlile is a six-time GRAMMY Award-winning singer, songwriter, performer, producer,
#1 New York Times Bestselling author and activist, who is known as one of music's most
respected voices.

Her new album, In These Silent Days, recently debuted at #1 on Billboard’s Americana/Folk
Albums chart, Top Rock Albums chart and Tastemaker Albums chart and continues to
receive overwhelming acclaim. The New York Times praises, “Larger than life and achingly
human…she empathizes, apologizes and lays out accusations. She’s righteous and she’s
self-doubting. She proffers fond lullabies and she unleashes full-throated screams," while
NPR Music declares, “absolutely breathtaking, across the whole album Brandi Carlile pulls
out all the stops. It’s just extraordinary…she’s just claiming rock god status."

Following a breakthrough debut on "Saturday Night Live," Carlile and her band are currently
in the midst of a series of landmark concerts including upcoming stops at Philadelphia's TD
Pavillion, Morrison, CO's Red Rocks (two nights), Boston's TD Garden and New York’s
Madison Square Garden among many others. Special guests featured on the tour include
Allison Russell, Ani DiFranco, Brittany Howard, Celisse, Indigo Girls, Katie Pruitt, Lake
Street Dive, Lucius, Sarah McLachlan, Brittney Spencer, Tanya Tucker and Yola, with
additional names to be announced.

In These Silent Days follows Carlile’s 2018 breakthrough GRAMMY Award-winning album,
By The Way, I Forgive You, which Rolling Stone declared, “…an Adele-meets Joni Mitchell
tour de force.” In the years since—in addition to collaborative projects with Elton John, The
Highwomen, Tanya Tucker, Soundgarden, Alicia Keys, Dolly Parton, Barry Gibb, Leslie
Jordan, Brandy Clark and more—she has earned six Grammy Awards recognizing her work
as a performer, songwriter and producer, was awarded Billboard’s Women In Music
“Trailblazer Award,” CMT’s Next Women of Country “Impact Award” and received multiple

https://www.youtube.com/shorts/fSGlulwSp18


recognitions from the Americana Music Association Honors & Awards.

In addition to their work as a band, Carlile and her longtime collaborators—Tim and Phil
Handeroth—remain committed to social activism and advocacy. Together they are founders
of the Looking Out Foundation, which amplifies the impact of music by empowering those
without a voice with varied initiatives including campaigns focused on Children in
Conflict/War Child, The IF Project, Fund Racial Justice and more. To date, they have raised
over $3 million for grassroots causes.

About SiriusXM

Sirius XM Holdings Inc. (NASDAQ: SIRI) is the leading audio entertainment company in
North America, and the premier programmer and platform for subscription and digital
advertising-supported audio products. SiriusXM’s platforms collectively reach approximately
150 million listeners, the largest digital audio audience across paid and free tiers in North
America, and deliver music, sports, talk, news, comedy, entertainment and podcasts.
Pandora, a subsidiary of SiriusXM, is the largest ad-supported audio entertainment
streaming service in the U.S. SiriusXM's subsidiaries Stitcher, Simplecast and AdsWizz
make it a leader in podcast hosting, production, distribution, analytics and monetization. The
Company’s advertising sales arm, SXM Media, leverages its scale, cross-platform sales
organization, and ad tech capabilities to deliver results for audio creators and advertisers.
SiriusXM, through Sirius XM Canada Holdings, Inc., also offers satellite radio and audio
entertainment in Canada. In addition to its audio entertainment businesses, SiriusXM offers
connected vehicle services to automakers. For more about SiriusXM, please go to:
www.siriusxm.com.
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